

Part of the Aylsham Learning Federation It takes a Whole Community to Educate a Child

848462October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Activities Week 2020 - Adventure Week - Monday 13 July to Friday 17 July 2020

Your child has been allocated a place on adventure week which promises to be a fun-filled week of practical activities. The itinerary will be finalised in due course but we hope that the week will include activities such as wall climbing, bouldering, go-karting, canoeing, paddle boarding, Skirmish, and a trip to Funkys.

Students will need to meet in the dining room at 8.50am each day and will return to school by 3.25pm in time to catch buses. An adventure week kit list detailing what students require for each day is attached.



If your child will be eligible for free school meals next summer and you would like us to provide a packed lunch for your child each day, please contact me nearer the time to confirm. A parental consent form will be sent to you after the half term holiday in May 2020; this will enable you to provide us with up to date emergency contact and medical details for your child.



The cost of adventure week will be **approximately £160.00.** Once we have finalised the amount of students who will be attending this trip we will be able to calculate the final cost; a revised figure will be available on your ParentPay account in due course and you will receive confirmation from our finance department accordingly. A deposit of **£60.00** must be paid between Monday 4 November and Friday 8 November 2019 and this payment should be made via ParentPay. If you need any assistance with ParentPay, please contact the finance team on ext.153/107 or finance@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk. Please note this deposit is non-refundable and deposits will not be accepted before Monday 4 November.



The total amount of **approximately £160.00** will need to be paid in full via ParentPay by Monday 6 April 2020.

THE AYLSHAM CLUSTER TAUST

If you have any questions or queries about this activity, please do not hesitate to contact me via email gbrown@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk

If you have any queries regarding activities week please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Wiseman via email at twiseman@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk. Changes to activity choices will only be considered from Monday 28 October to Thursday 31 October 2019.

Yours sincerely

Gáry Brown Activity Leader

Executive Headteacher: Mr D Spalding B.A. (Hons) M.Ed. (Cantab)

Deputy Headteachers: Mr P Brockington B.Sc. (Hons) M.A., Mr C Bridge B.Sc. (Hons)

Director of Inclusion: Mrs K Garnham B.A. (Hons) M.A.

Director of Business and Community Strategy: Mrs J Tuttle Finance Director: Mrs T Colman